
Coleshill C of E Primary School 

Adam in Y3 had a taste of 
what it might have been 
like for David to take on 
Goliath a few weeks ago 
when he swam backstroke 
in a mixed age completion. 
Adam was mistakenly placed 

in the Y5/6 heat and very 
nearly beat the lot!  

Despite taking on children 
3 years older Adam amaz-
ingly beat all but one 
competitor and came 
second. When organisers 
learned of their error 
they were so impressed 
by his swim that they 
gave him an honorary 
Y3/4 1st Place Medal in 
acknowledgement of his 
achievement. 

Well Done Adam! 

 

As with previous years, we 
will be running a SATs 
breakfast club with Y6 
opening their doors at 
8:30am from 14th May to 
17th May.  

Toast and juice will be avail-
able for anyone who would 
like it and the extra 15 
minutes will allow nerves to 
be settled and any last mi-
nute questions children have 
to be answered. 

Mrs Bunn and Mr Jolley look 
forward to seeing your chil-
dren bright and early and 
helping them to enjoy a re-
laxing start to the day. 

Adam Swims 
Against Y6 

Giants!  

George, our very popular 
road crossing lollipop-
man, has made a 
heartfelt plea to parents 
to use the service he pro-
vides—even if it means a 
few extra paces to reach 
the crossing point.  

He has brought to our 
attention two incidents 
last week where children 
not using the lollipop 
crossing had near misses 
with passing traffic. 

So please use the crossing 
and say hello to George—
he’ll even give you a high-
five on your way across if 
you ask him!  

Please Cross the road Safely 

Warwickshire County Council 

Thursday 10th May 
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Bags2School 11th May 

Own Clothes Day 
Sporting  Theme 

25th May 

School closes for Half 
Term 

25th May 

Summer Fayre 22nd June 

Sports Day N & R 26th June 

Sports Day Y1 & 

Y2 

27th June 

Sports Day Juniors 28th June 

Dates for your diary 

Attendance  

w/c 30/4/18 

 

 

Coleshill C of E Primary News 

Class Percentage 

RM 87.59 

RT 90.77 

1J 97.67 

1L 93.33 

2G 95.16 

3G 94.48 

3R 96.56 

4B 87.93 

4H 90 

5MB 92.76 

5G 93.57 

6B 94.67 

6J 94.52 

Whole School  93.08 

National  96.1 

Chicken Pox 
Alert! 

We have had several 
cases of chicken pox in 
school recently. Please 
be aware and check for 
this if your child begins 
to feel unwell.  

SATs Breakfasts! 8:30am 
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For all of our budding 
tennis stars there is an 
excellent opportunity to 
develop their skills over 
the half term. 

Jack Crossley, our tennis 
coach from Coleshill tennis 
club is running a tennis and 
multisport camp during the 
upcoming half term. The 
details are as follows... 

Thursday 31st May  

Fun day learning tennis and 
playing other team sports in 

a fun friendly environment 
at Coleshill tennis and sports 
club (B46 3DG) With quali-
fied, licenced and accredited 
coaches!  

Between 9:30-3:30 with ear-
ly drop off at 8:30am 

£20 per child and £15 for 
further siblings.  

Contact Jack Crossley (tennis 
coach) on 07895414873 or 
crossleyjack@hotmail.co.uk 
to book! 

 

 

 

the simple action of handing out 
class lists which might previously 
have been given to parents of chil-
dren who wanted, for example, to 
write out Christmas cards or invites 
to a party.  

We apologise in advance for no 
longer being able to do this.      

 

Most of us will have heard about 
the new Data Protection law com-
ing into force in 25th May (it’s the 
reason why we are all being bom-
barded with emails requesting us to 
re-sign up to mailing lists). 

This has far reaching effects on big 
business but also effects the way 
schools handle personal data. Unfor-
tunately, one thing that is affected is 

 

Half Term Tennis Camp 

GDPR: Class lists 

delivery service in time for 
the new academic year.  

It is hoped this will give par-
ents the greater conven-
ience of ordering at home 

School Uniform Purchases: Advanced Notice 
The PTA is investigating new 
ways for the school to sup-
port parents in purchasing 
children’s uniforms for Sep-
tember 2018.  

Several different companies 
have been contacted to see 
who can provide the best 
value for money embroi-
dered products with an 
online home delivery ser-
vice. The aim is to move 
across to an online home 

Watch out for exciting 

news from the PTA 

regarding new school 

uniform purchasing 

methods!  
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Mobile Phones 
Mobile phones are fantastic tools for 
parents who want to be able to contact 
their older children as they make their 
way to and from school independently. 
If your child brings a phone to school, 
please can you ensure that you com-
plete a permission slip which is available 
at the office or from your child’s class 
teacher. 

and having it delivered to their 
door.  

Please look out for further details 
as and when they are published. 

mailto:crossleyjack@hotmail.co.uk

